IN REPLY REFER TO

ReEF. NO. 94
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

BUREAU OF AIR COMMERCE
WASHINGTON

April 19,1937

Miss Amelia Earhart
Union Air Terminal,
Burbank,California

Dear Miss Earhart:

It has come to the attention of this office that
on March 20,1937, you failed to submit a report of
accident,Form 87,to your aircraft,License NR-16020,
at Luke Field,Oshu,Territory of Hawaii. As you
are no doubt aware,such failure constitutes a
violation of Sections 25 (B) and 29 of the Air Commerce
Regulations,subject to a civil penalty of $500, unless
mitigated or remitted.

Supervising Inspector Emil Williams of Honolulu,
has recommended that no action be taken against you in
this instance, but the matter is being made of record.

Very truly yours,
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R.S. Boutelle
Acting Chief,General Inspection
Service
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CC- Emil Williams,

Aero Inspector

John Rodgers Airport
Honolulu



